


 

4. There is no business case for the appointment of the Deputy PCC but there is a job profile which is 
in the public domain (www.avonandsomsert-pcc.gov.uk) and I have attached it as part of our 
response. 
 
If you have any i   i  l   l ase contact me, quoting the reference number 
above in any future communications. 
 
If you are unhappy about how your request has been handled and wish to make a complaint or 
reque   i  of the decision then you should write to: 
 
 The Chief Executive 
 Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s Office 
 Valley Road 
 Portishead 
 Bristol 
 BS20 8JJ 
 
Please note, Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s office provides you with the right 
to request a re-examination of your case under its review procedure. The appeals document is 
attached for your reference. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have 
exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Avon and Somerset Police and Crime 
Commissioner’s office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: http://ico.org.uk/. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Freedom of Information Officer  
 
Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioners Office 


